
 
 
 
 
 

Social, Health and Empowerment Feminist Collective of Transgender Women of 
Africa 

 
presents 

 
A research presentation on the Transilience Project On Violence Against 
Transgender Women in South Africa. Our coordinator, Leigh Ann van der Merwe 
will be discussing the findings of the Transilience Project at the CSW59 in New 
York this year. Details as follows: 
 
Date: Friday 13 March 2015 
Time: 10:30 AM 
Venue: Armenian Convention Center 
Room: Y-Hall (Capacity 50) 
 

ALL WELCOME!!!!!!! 
 
Contact Leigh Ann on transfeminists@gmail.com   
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